Anthony Usher Planning Consultant (416) 425-5964

63 Deloraine Avenue, Toronto, Ontario M5M 2A8 auplan@bellnet.ca
MEMO

To: MECP

From: Anthony Usher Date: May 11, 2019

Re: Minaki on the River Inc. ECA Amendment - Environmental Registry No. 013-4986

Please be advised that while this comment and the attachments are being submitted through my
Registry account on behalf of my clients, the submission is my clients', not mine.

The submitters are:
- Residents of Minaki represented by Alex Rheault
- Minaki Cottagers Association Inc.

The following attachments are being uploaded with the submitters' comments:
- This covering letter.

- Letter to MECP from Alex Rheault.

- Letter to MECP from Minaki Cottagers Association Inc.

- Letter from me to Mr. Rheault (plus 2 enclosures in separate files).

- Letter from Anne Egan to Mr. Rheault.

Thank you.

[original signed by Anthony Usher]
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